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Easter Egg hunt!
Saturday, March 23rd, 11am  at the Park!

If your child is participating, you must drop off 12 plastic 
eggs filled with candy, money, etc. to either:  Pat Miller 13003 
Water Ridge Blvd or Kara Reibel 10427 Athalene Ln.  Please 

identify your child’s age group in the bag with the eggs.

Drop off will begin Monday, March 18th - Friday March 22nd  
There will be a cooler out front for placement of the goods.

Visit www.SpringsofCambridge.com frequently for updates!

Age Groupings:
 2 and Under
 3 to 6
 7 and Above

This event is RAIN or SHINE!  Dress appropriately!

http://www.Springs
http://www.Springs

